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 DATE EVENT 

Thursday 21st December Last day of the Autumn term 

No Clubs or  Chill  club will run on this 
day.  

Friday 22nd December PD day—staff only 

Monday 8th January Return from Christmas holidays 

Friday 19th January Rockstar Day! A focus on TTRS this 
week! 

Friday 19th January Class 1 and 2—Parent workshop about 
maths. 2.30pm school hall 

Thursday 25th January Young Voices—Birmingham  

Friday 9th February Break up for Half term 

Monday 19th February Return from Half term 

Monday 11th March Parent Conversations—C4 / C5 

Tuesday 12th March Parent Conversations—C2 / C3 

Wednesday 13th March Parent Conversation—C1 

Friday 22nd March Break up for Easter 

Monday 8th April PD day—staff only 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Friday 24th May Break up for  Half term 

                  

 

Well done to our achievers—you have been fab this term! 

  Class 1:  Ayvah, Hugo, Sam, Delilah, Elsie 

 

   Class 2:  Zach, Rory, Elizabeth, Bella, Alfie  

   

 

   Class 3:  Charles, Harry, Jenson, Harrison, Matilda 

 

   Class 4: Kit, Dylan, Polly, Pavan. Daisy 

 

  Class 5:  Megan, Holly, Poppy, Harry, Bill 

Attendance—Top Class! 

Each week we celebrate the attendance of the children with our 
trophy. The top attending class for the WHOLE TERM is Class 1 at 

97.48% - which is AMAZING!                                                                               
Well done to all—whole school attendance is great too at 96.23% 

Have a lovely Christmas! 

We have had a lovely final week at school—with lots of      
fabulous events. Thank you, if you were able to attend the 

Carol Service. We are always really proud of the children and 
how amazingly they perform! We love a good sing (you might 

have noticed this on the playground this morning with            
DJ Lingham!!) We also had a special visitor yesterday—not in a 

helicopter this time, but with presents for all the classes and 
the nursery. Class 1 also had a fabulous visit to see 

Dear Santa at Theatre Severn. They loved the 
naughty elf! We had a great theatre experience in 
the hall on Tuesday too—lots of laughs. The choir 
popped up to Ridgway too! It’s been a busy week! 

Have a wonderful Christmas all, and we will see 
you on Monday 8th January. 

A quick round up in pictures of some of the wonderful 
things the children have been doing in their classes, 

and out and about this term 

 

Reading Champions 

Our Reading Champions for this term have all come home with a lovely book 
for the Christmas holidays—we do hope they enjoy it! 

Oliver, Erica, Hayden, Logan and Freya 

Time Table Rockstars! 

Our superstar rockstars are: Harvey, Dawson, Myanie and Theo!! 

Raffles and fundraising 

Just to say a huge thank you from school and FHEPs for all the support with 
the fundraising this term, whether is has been donating items, buying raffle 
tickets or supporting as help at the disco. All is much appreciated and has 

raised a brilliant amount of money. 

Reindeer Run—raised £280.00 which has covered the shortfall in costs for the 
theatre visits 

Disco—profits £348.84 

Raffle so far (but not including today) - £476.83 

Clubs next term 

A reminder that MATHS club for Year 6 DOES NOT start on Monday 
8th January. It starts on Monday 15th. All other clubs start on the 
first day back. 


